From: Lisa Yanek <lryanek@jhmi.edu>
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 7:59 AM
To: RASIKA Mathias <rmathias@jhmi.edu>; yhu23@fredhutch.org <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Cc: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>
Subject: Re: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers 
 
Hi Yao and Alex,

This paper is now approved by the GeneSTAR steering committee.

I added the acknowledgements for GeneSTAR.

Please let us know if there is anything else that you need for this.

Best,
Lisa

From: RASIKA Mathias <rmathias@jhmi.edu>
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 7:53 AM
To: Lisa Yanek <lryanek@jhmi.edu>; yhu23@fredhutch.org <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Cc: Alexander Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>
Subject: Fw: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers 
 
Yes - when we are reviewing this internally, we can add the acknowledgement section. 

Rasika Mathias, ScD.
Associate Professor of Medicine,
Johns Hopkins University.
Director of Genomics, GeneSTAR Research program, General Internal Medicine. 
Director, Data Analysis Unit, Allergy and Clinical Immunology.
5501 Hopkins Bayview Circle, 3A.62A
Baltimore, MD 21224
Tel:  410-550-2487


From: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 4:38 PM
To: RASIKA Mathias <rmathias@jhmi.edu>
Subject: FW: Collecting co-author information for the TOPMed blood cell trait papers 
 
Hi Rasika,
 
I would like to follow up with you on the GeneSTAR P&P review of the TOPMed red blood cell paper. We noticed the GeneSTAR acknowledgement section needs to be added to the draft and please let me know what we should put there. After updating this section, it would be great if you could help us submit the paper to GeneSTAR P&P for review.
 
Thanks,
Yao 

